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JTUSHE Exhibits

From: Maggie Gates <Maggie@orstudents.org>
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2022 10:40 PM
To: JTUSHE Exhibits; Rep Alonso Leon
Subject: Video Submission Admissions Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Legislature. Use caution clicking any links or attachments. 
 
Dear Chair Alonso Leon, Matt, Lisa, Emory, and Task Force Members,   
 
Please accept this video as a testimony submission for the Joint Task Force on Student Success Admissions 
hearing on April 21st at 9am. 
 
Here is a link to Jacqueline Cervantes' testimony: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_znHRjmGA_w  
 
Thank you for allowing a virtual option for testimony. I appreciate your work to make this process as accessible 
and equitable as possible. Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
With gratitude, 
 
Maggie Gates (she/her) 
Legislative Director, Oregon Student Association  
 


